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Comments: As an avid outdoorswoman and conservationist, I strongly disagree with the proposed changes that

would introduce roads and logging to the Tongass National Forest.

 

The elimination of this land from the roadless designation will lead to consequence. The pristine and unique

North American rain forest be scarred with irreconcilable damage to vegetation. Wildlife habitat will be eliminated

and wildlife activity will be permanently changed by human presence. Invasive species will be introduced by man

and their equipment. Unlike other types of forest land, rainforest does not benefit from intervention. It is best left

intact and in its natural state.

 

Please preserve this precious land on our Continent!
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